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Safe Shutdown Analysis for Nine Critical Areas

References: (a) NRC Letter (T. A. Ippolito to Boston Edison Company
(G. C. Andognini) dated December 21, 1978, titled,
" Amendment No. 35 to Facility Operating License
No. DPR-35."

(b) BECo Letter (G. C. Andognini) to NRC (T. A. Ippolito)
dated October 5,1979, titled "Information on Alter-
nate Shutdown Capability per Fire Protection Amendment
No. 35."

Dear Sir:

We wish to inform you that the completion date for Item 3.2.1, " Safe Shutdown
Analysis" which was previously due on October 1, 1979, has slipped to
November 15, 1979, as a result of our desire to complete all engineering
activities associated with the initiation of fire protection measures for
Item 3.1.6 (coating of PVC cable) and Item 3.1.14 (exposed steel) . In our
engineering judgement, the importance of these items in effecting a safe
shutdown of the plant warranted assigning a higher priority. Consequently,
Items 3.1.6 and 3.1.14 will be completed far in advance of the current
completion dates of March 1, 1980, and July 1, 1980, respectively.

The safe shutdown analysis for the cable Spreading Room was submitted via
Reference (b); the analyses for each of the other eight areas will be sub-
mitted as soon as each is completed. We anticipate that all analyses will
be submitted prior to the date stipulated above.

We trust this schedule revision meets with your approval. If you have any
questions, do not hesitate to call.

Very truly yours, -
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